
 

 

January 13, 2022 
 
Via U.S. Mail  
 

 

 
 
RE: Additional Credit Monitoring 
 

 
 
 This letter supplements our letter of January 6, 2022 in which we informed you that we 
are offering credit monitoring and other services through IdentityForce following an incident in 
which some personal information may have been disclosed without authorization.  
 

In the days since our January 6, 2022 letter, LendingTree, LLC has extended your credit 
monitoring services to 18 months.  As indicated in our original letter, you may access these 
services at https://secure.identityforce.com/benefit/lendingtree. You will need to insert the code 
we provided in our initial letter, which is 7HTDD5L5NF 
 

IdentityForce representatives may be reached at 877-694-3367 or you may visit 
https://secure.identityforce.com/benefit/lendingtree for assistance or for any questions you may 
have.   
 

Please note the deadline to enroll is December 23, 2022. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Arun Sankaran 
Chief Information Security Officer  
Lending Tree, LLC 
 
 
 
 




